
 Alignment with the Strategic Goals 



 Alignment with the Strategic Goals President’s Report to the Board of Trustees | 2 



 Alignment with the Strategic Goals President’s Report to the Board of Trustees | 3 

STUDENT AFFAIRS 

AND ENROLLMENT MANAGEMENT 

 

Admissions/Recruiting  

 

The CCP Application was launched online Feb. 1.  160 applications were received and 

processed during the month of February. 

 
 

Six campus visits were given during the month of February to prospective students.   

ACT/NRCCUA score reports and data are being utilized to actively market and recruit 

to prospective students in SSCC’s service region. 

 

 

38 College Credit Plus Informational Sessions were given at area high schools that 

requested SSCC to attend between October 2019 and February 2020.  There are no more 

high school informational sessions until October 2020. At many of those sessions, SSCC 

gave the State presentation for CCP and SSCC was always granted the opportunity to 

share the College’s admissions process and student guidelines. 

 

These informational sessions were conducted mostly by the Academic/Career Advisors. 

JR Roush and Jimmy Barnett conducted those sessions that the Academic/Career 

Advisors were unable to attend. 

 

Financial Aid  
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